
 
 

 

 

 

PRIMARY DEPARTMENT  

PUSA ROAD CAMPUS 

 

Dear parents, 

 

Kindly note that owing to the cold weather the classes will remain suspended for the students of grades Pre 

School to class V from 09.01.2023 to 13.01.2023.  

 

The school will reopen from 16.01.2023, Monday.  

 

Regards 
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